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L'Shanah Tovah Tikatev v'Taihatem 
 

Selichot Service 

Saturday, September 20 at 8:30 P.M. 

 

Erev Rosh Hashanah 

Wednesday, September 24 at 6:00 P.M. 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

First Day of Rosh Hashanah 

Thursday, September 25 

Morning Service:  8:30 A.M. 

Taschlich:  4:45 P.M. 

Evening Service:  6:00 P.M. 

Second Day of Rosh Hashanah 

Friday, September 26 

Morning Service:  8:30 A.M. 

Kabbalat Shabbat service: 

6:00 P.M. 

Kol Nidre 

Friday, October 3 at 7:00 P.M. 

Project Isaiah Food Drive 

Yom Kippur 

Saturday, October 4 at 8:30 A.M. 

Additional Yizkor service:  5:00 P.M. 

Mincha/Neila: 5:30 P.M. 

Blowing of the Shofar:  7:30 P.M. 

Kever Avot Cemetery Service 

Sunday, September 28 at 11:00 A.M. 

Ahavath Sholom Cemetery 
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CėĈā hĥė wÁÎÎì 
I was reading a book 

the other day when I 

came across an 

interesting Midrash 

about a man named 

Sam. The Midrash 

states that ñ As Sam 

was reading the 

biography of a 

medieval rabbi, he 

felt a growing 

irritation. Though he 

thought that the book was worthwhile, the 

biographer kept invoking God in the text, and 

Sam felt these references were a major obstacle to 

his understanding the rabbiôs life. He decided that 

since he didnôt know what God meant, he would 

substitute x in his mind whenever he came across 

the term, thereby reminding himself that he didnôt 

know how the author was using the word. Finally, 

when he had finished reading the book, he 

realized that only then did he know what God 

meant to the author and to the rabbi. Furthermore 

Sam realized that the commandment ñYou shall 

not take the name of Adonai your God in vainò 

was meant to prohibit man from allowing Godôs 

name to be historically misused, coerced, and 

fanaticized that the true meaning of God would 

never actually come to the surface. Sam realized 

that it takes an enormous effort to suspend 

judgment and discover what Godôs name truly 

means. 

 In todayôs society we are unfortunately not 

very similar to Sam in his way of thinking. In the 

modern culture that we live in we all too often 

conform to what is popular and fashionable. This 

sort of thinking in actuality negates our own 

intellectual autonomy. Instead of thinking 

independently we tend to follow the norm, no 

matter whether that norm is healthy or not for us 

as individuals. The problematic truth of this 

statement is even more magnified when our loss 

of independent thinking transcends the realm of 

cultural comforts and enters the realm of 

intellectual honesty. Unfortunately this 

phenomenon is also taking place in the realm of 

religion. Each religion has its own writings and 

interpretations that are taught as the absolute truth 

rather than the individual perspective of the 

commentator who was trying to understand the 

same texts that we are.  

 The very texts that we read and disagree upon 

are there to make sure that we talk. I donôt mean 

talking about God, but more importantly, talking 

to God. The texts that we read are not sacred 

because others have told us so; rather they 

become sacred when we incorporate them into our 

lives. Our sacred texts become lost when we 

interpret our theologies solely into the realm of  

philosophy. Theology is meant to be spiritual as well. 

While learning in and of it self is special and 

important, learning to hear God is not enough. The 

next step must also be taken, and that is using the 

texts not only to hear the voice of God but also to 

talk with God. The intellectual understanding of God, 

which our commentators try to pass on to us, should 

not negate the personal relationship that we need to 

formulate with God. I realize that it is much easier to 

be passive in our learning than it is to be active in our 

search for a relationship, but the search itself while 

tough is truly rewarding. As we enter into the final 

few weeks before the High Holy Days, I hope and 

pray that we will be able to use this time to engage in 

our textual foundations and thus build and enhance 

our own. 
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CAS Members 

are invited to 

 

Minyan in the 

Sukkah 

The Bloom Family  

invite our congregants 

to their Sukkah on 

Sunday,  

October 12 at 4:00 P.M. 

Call 817-731-4721 

for more information. 
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Welcome to the 5775 CAS 

Religious School Year 
by Cantor Shoshana  Abrams Kaikov 

 

After a very busy summer filled 

with planning and preparing, I am 

excited to announce that the CAS 

Religious School has a bright year ahead. My skilled and 

devoted faculty and I have worked tirelessly this summer to 

ensure that our youth at CAS will continue to learn and grow 

together my means of our cutting-edge curriculum that 

creatively and rigorously equips our students for meaningful 

Jewish lives.  

We will kick off our 5775 school year with a fabulous 

Welcome Back Pancake Breakfast and School Assembly open 

to the entire CAS community and generously sponsored by 

the CAS Menôs Club on Sunday, September 7th at 9:30am, 

after which our students and teachers will make their way to 

their classes and begin their Jewish journeys together for yet 

another fantastic school year.  

This school year will be filled with many wonderful programs 

including school-wide fun and festive holiday celebrations, a 

family game and pizza night in the Sukkah also known as 

ñPizza in the Hut,ò a family Havdallah under the stars, several 

field trips including mishloach manot assembly and delivery 

to Bônai Bôrith Apartments for Purim, and a visit to the Dallas 

Holocaust Museum for Yom HaShoah. We will have a 

student-led Passover seder with homegrown karpas (parsley) 

form Gan Ahavath Sholom as well as fun garden days with 

Mrs. Marti Herman. We will continue to build our beautiful 

friendship with our sister-school friends in Akko, Israel by 

means of Skype holiday celebrations and by sending each 

other snail mail packages. Students will be learning to lead 

Shabbat prayers with me each Sunday morning and take part 

in leading services for the community in the spring with their 

respective classes.  

I have just begun rehearsals with our amazing CAS Childrenôs 

Choir. Our young and talented singers will be joining me on 

the bima on Rosh HaShanah and Yom Kippur, adding extra 

sweetness to our holidays as we usher in the new year 

together as a community. In addition to our regular Junior 

Torah Troop (JTT) services each Shabbat for our babies 

through 3rd graders, we will be starting Torah Troop (TT) on 

Shabbat mornings as well beginning on September 6th for our 

4th-8th graders. There will also be JTT and TT services for our 

children on Rosh HaShanah and Yom Kippur. 

As we enter this very busy and exciting time of the year, I 

want to take this opportunity to wish you all a sweet, healthy 

and prosperous new year. May we all continue to learn and 

grow from one another so that we may pass on our rich Jewish 

traditions Lôdor Vaôdor, from generation to generation.   

CǊƻƳ hǳǊ /ŀƴǘƻǊ  
ŀƴŘ  

9ŘǳŎŀǝƻƴŀƭ 5ƛǊŜŎǘƻǊ 

CėĈā hĥė tėÙěìÕÙĂġ 
Hard to believe that it is September and the High Holidays are 

almost here.  Itôs been a busy summer, but as summer is winding 

down, we at CAS are getting ready for the New Year. 

 We had a tremendous turn out at the Dallas City Hall Support 

Israel rally.  Thanks Rabbi Bloom for using funds from his 

discretionary account to cover the cost of the bus that brought 

about 50 of our congregants. Dallas and Texas knows that Fort 

Worth supports Israel. 

 A special thank you to Rabbi Bloom and Cantor Abrams 

Kaikov for providing an uplifting and meaningful prayer service 

for Israel.  It was heartwarming to see the chapel overflowing; it 

really was standing room only.  We had Israel supporters from a 

number of Churches throughout Tarrant County. 

 Programs for the upcoming year are currently being discussed, 

planned, and organized. If there is something you would like to 

see at the synagogue, or better yet, if you would like to help, 

please join in to see that the programs are the best they can be, 

there is always room for more people. 

 If you havenôt done so already, please make sure that your 

account is up to date so you can get your High Holiday tickets 

promptly. If you have any questions please contact the office 

 

From my family to yours a Healthy and Happy, New Yearð 

 

LôShanah Tovah Uômetukah, 

 

Ebby Lavi, President 


